Admissions Consultation-

All Schools are required to consult every 7 years on their Admissions Policy. For Bohunt Wokingham,
we are now required to consult on our admissions policy for entry into year 7 September 2026, and in-
year admissions for other year groups during that year.

We are consulting with you, as parents, other schools, and any other interested persons/organisations
amongst others.

Schools are always required to make changes to their Admissions policies without consultation where
these are required by changes in the law or decisions from the admissions appeals process. The new
proposed policy does update some relevant changes as a result but as these apply to all schools
nationally, we cannot make changes to those parts of the Policy.

There is also no change to how parents apply for places at the School (by applying to Wokingham
Borough Council) by 31 October 2025 for 26/26 Year 7 admission.

There are no changes to the catchment area, nor to oversubscription criteria.

There are no other changes between the School’s current and proposed Admissions Policy.

The consultation will close on 20th January 2025.
Consultees are therefore asked to comment on and answer the following questions:

Admissions Questions:

Name:

Organisation:

1. Do you support the Admissions Policy as drafted for 2026/27 ?
Yes/ No

If no, please explain your objection and explain why.

2. Do you have any comments you'd like to make on the proposed Admissions Policy?

Responses should be returned to admissions@bohuntwokingham.com by 20th January 2025.



